



Thursday 17th December 2020



Dear Parents/Carers

Well, what a journey throughout 2020. Who knew a year ago what lay ahead of us! We've seen St Mary's CE Primary School through one of its most challenging years to date...thank you to all our staff for their ongoing commitment, dedication and hard work.

If anything good has come out of this past year, it has to be the incredible sense of community that you've all shown towards the school and our staff. We've managed to stay positive because we've all pulled together, followed rules, worn face coverings, kept children at home when needed and basically all worked together to keep our children and staff safe. To witness such positivity from the school community during such a difficult time has been inspiring. So, I thank you all for this and thank you for all you've done.

I hope you all enjoy a safe and happy Christmas with your amazing children and would like to take the opportunity to wish you a better 2021 and I look forward to welcoming all our families back in January 2021.

I hope Santa is good to you all this year!

CHRISTMAS END OF TERM Please remember school will be closing on Thursday 17th December 2020 at 3.30pm for the Christmas holidays.





START OF TERM

Our doors will open again on

Monday 4th January 2020 at 8.45am!

Take care!

Diane Jeffries Head teacher